
 

Is your child considering an application to Oxbridge in the future? Would you 

like to know more about the Universities of Oxford and Cambridge?  

Oxbridge Parents Meeting 

         Wednesday 13th March 2019 - 6.00pm-7.30pm 

         Drivers Rooms, Wellington College 

This meeting aims to answer all your questions about the             

applications process, what courses are on offer, what grades do 

they need, how to pick a College, can I afford it?  We welcome 

staff from the Wellington College Oxbridge team to help answer 

these and many other questions during the evening. This event is 

being organised by the Independent/State School Partnership.

Many students have had the chance to meet student ambassadors and admissions staff from Oxford/

Cambridge when they visit schools so this meeting is primarily for parents of students in Years 10 and 11. 

We do have a limited number of places for students as well.  To book your places at this event please 

email;-   

ISSP@wellingtoncollege.org.uk 

We will need the following information:  Parent Name, Student Name, School, Number of people attending. 

Places will be allocated on first come, first served basis and booking confirmations will be sent by return. 


